Department of Public Works

Jason T. Garnar, County Executive · Leslie G. Boulton, P.E., Public Works Commissioner

CERTIFICATE OF HIGHWAY CLOSURE

FARM TO MARKET ROAD (CR #49) - COUNTY ROAD

TOWN OF UNION

APRIL 27, 2019

LESLIE BOULTON, P.E., COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC WORKS

This CERTIFICATE OF HIGHWAY CLOSURE shall continue to meet the requirements of Section 104 of the New York State Highway Law. Farm to Market Road, a County owned Road located in the Town of Union, shall be closed to all traffic on April 27, 2019 at 9:30 AM and reopen to traffic on or about 11:30 AM April 27, 2019. The closure location will be from 750 Farm to Market Road, or the Maine-Endwell Senior High school north to Chrysler Road. The road will be closed for the purpose of accommodating the 2019 Maine-Endwell Little League Parade.

All thru traffic will need to seek alternate routes while the road is closed; A detour utilizing local roads will be in place.

Additional information may be obtained by contacting Tom Sullivan, Engineer III at (607)778-2496, or emailing him at tsullivan@co.broome.ny.us, Broome County Department of Public Works.

LESLIE BOULTON, P.E.

COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC WORKS